
DATE:  July 22, 2021

TOPIC:  AT&T Business Long Distance Contract Renewal 

PREPARED BY:  Christopher Edman

Recommended for:
___ Action

_X__Discussion

___ Information

Purpose/Background:

The District’s Business Long Distance Plan is up for a two-year renewal.  

Legal Counsel reviewed the Service Agreement and found it acceptable. Counsel noted that there is a 

master structure in place with AT&T that all orders are subject to, and this does not implement any major 

changes beyond what the Board of Education has previously approved.

Fiscal Impact:
$600 Minimum Annual Commitment with a usage rate of $.044 per minute.

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the Board of 

Education to renew the AT&T Business Local Calling plan for the minimum annual commitment of $600 per 

year. 

Executive Summary
Finance Committee Meeting

X

X


